







October 27, 2021

CLS Family Prayers

"God writes the gospel not in the Bible alone, but on trees & flowers & clouds & stars." Martin Luther



Include in your prayers this week:

The Schmerse Family (Noah 4th & Grace 5K)

Staff: Mrs. Seiske & Family (2nd & 3rd Grade Teacher)

Harvest Celebrations

Some teachers have decided to do a "Harvest Celebration" on Oct 28th or Oct 29th. Please

be sure to check your classroom's newsletter for more detailed information.



Calendar

Nov 4 Picture Re-Take Day

Nov 8 NO SCHOOL - Teacher

Conference

Nov 9 NO SCHOOL- Teacher

Conference

Nov 10 Early Release - 1:30 dismissal

Nov 11 1st day of basketball practice 3:45pm-

5:00pm

Nov 24-Nov 26 THANKSGIVING - NO SCHOOL

Picture Re-Take Day

Picture re-take day is next Thursday, Nov 4th. Additional order forms are in the office if you did not receive one, or you can order directly online using the code on picture envelope. If you plan on having



re-takes, please return the original pictures. No need to pay or order again, you will receive the same package you had originally ordered.

School Directory

The class roster/school directory went home with your child last week. It was one per family. Please check



your child's backpack for it. If for some reason you do not have one, please contact the office.

Youth Basketball Coaches

We had two parents who have volunteered to coach the 5th-8th grade basketball team.

Thank you to Gina Erickson & Gary Mulheron.

Practice starts Nov 11 at 3:45pm.















October 27, 2021

No School



There is No School on Nov 8th-9th. All teachers will be in Wisconsin Dells for a variety of seminars with other Lutheran school teachers.

Welcome Back

We are overjoyed to announce that Mrs. Sarina Randazzo is moving back to the Fox Valley and will be assuming the roll of 4/5 teacher for the remainder of this school year. Mrs. Randazzo



is excited to jump back in with the students. The fit works well given she had 5th grade students last year and most of the 4th graders when they were in 4K. We plan to transition her into the classroom starting

November 16th and she will take over completely once she is up to speed.

I want to say a huge THANK YOU to Mrs. Chopra as she continues to do an amazing job in the interim. We are so blessed to have talented and giving parents to support our kids.

Report Cards

End of grading period & quarter 1 was Oct. 22nd. Report cards will be going home



this Friday, Oct. 29th.
Parents you keep your
child's report card but
please return the envelope
back to your child's
teacher.

CLS Spirit Apparel

The logo shirts that were ordered online should be in by the end of the week. If there are problems with insufficient

supplies it may take a little longer. You will be contacted once they arrive.



Hagar - Comfort Dog

Our chapel offerings for the first semester will be going to Hagar, the Faith comfort dog. Hagar has visited our school already, and is ready to come again any time that we need the comfort of touching or hugging a loving dog. Our offering



will go towards needed supplies and services, like dog food, veterinarian services, etc. We are so fortunate to have such a blessing, and we want to show our gratitude by supporting this ministry.





Gym Shoes

Parents, please be sure your child has a clean pair of gym shoes that are to be used for gym class only & be



for gym class only & be kept here at school all year.

